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March 27, 2017
To whom it may concern,

Changing credit card processors is never a task anyone wants to endure. I have been in the industry 20+
years, and have had to change processors several times. It always is a grueling adventure. The cut over
doesn’t go properly, funds are being transmitted to the bank, etc.

I can honestly say, my experience with Post Integrations has been a pleasure. I have implemented Post at
several properties, and gone through several system implementations. The experience is always seamless.
Their team always insures that all details are noticed.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitant to contact me at 949-630-4275 or
dperrotta@balboabayresort.com

Sincerely,

Danette Perrotta

International Bay Clubs, LLC
Director of Finance
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